
       Archery Boosters Meeting February 28, 2017   

 

 6 people were in attendance  

 

 Tammy Wolfe motioned to approve minutes from January and Planning Meeting minutes  & this was 

seconded by Carla Boyer. Minutes were approved as read.  

 

 Treasures Report:  $5,688.92 in the checking account as of this date, noting outstanding balance of 

$1412.50 on credit card to soon be paid for following :  

 

- $318 for targets  

- $749.50 3T  

- $100 Walmart Gift Cards  

- $245 Charter B us  

 

 Final Income Tally from the tournament was $3,654.28  

 

 Discussion and points for next years tournament:   

 

- 45 minute time slots for 3d  

- Raise food Stand Prices  

- Switch gyms for 2018  

- Banners need displayed better 

 

 States: There is a waiver.  Middle Schools were handed out and Susan will see that the HS gets them.   

 End of year party suggested for the kids.  Shawn suggested a hs & ms mvp – possibly give an award ...  

 We will do a fundraiser in the fall.  

 Coaches will be applying for a frant with NRA for up to $5000.  

 Mike and Jason will come up with things they will need for next year (Block targets, more bows, etc).  

Mike wants to consider adding 5th & 6th Grades next year  

 April 22nd there will be a health fair at the school. Do we want to have a booth?  

 Susan asked for monetary guidelines for next year.  Carla suggested we set a budget.  The registration fee 

may have to be raised.  The group discussed purchasing a Scantron.  The group decided for decisions made 

on money – Susan could make purchases less than $20 without approval.  Anything over $20 needs at 

least 2 board members approval.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:50 PM  

Next Meeting Date was set for March 21st, 2017  

 

Respectfully Submitted 4/18/17 (March meeting cancelled due to snow) -  By Lauren Hackenburg  


